
Cloverbud Creative Fiber Arts Revue Tips 
CCE 4-H Website: http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/4-h-youth 

 
 

 

1.  The evaluator will ask you a few questions about what 

you made for the Creative Fiber Arts Revue. You will 

feel more confident if you practice answering these 

questions at home. Practice with your 4-H leader, your 

parent, or an older sibling a few minutes every day 

during the week before the revue. 
 

 

2.  These are sample questions: 
 

 

 What is your name? How old are you? What did you bring to 

show me?   

 How did you make this? 

 What will you use it for? 

 What other things have you done in 4-H? 

            Additional Questions for 7 year olds: 

 
 How much did it cost to make this? 
 What would you like to make next year? 

 

 

3.  Practice “showing off” the article you made for the revue portion of the event. 

Pretend you are on stage or in front of a crowd. Stand or hold your item so the 

audience can see it well. As you are walking across the stage, turn it to both your 

left then to your right so the people on both sides can see it. Stop and hold it still 

for a moment before you “walk off the stage”. Smile all the time! For helpful tips, 

please see the resources on the Creative Fiber Arts page of the CCE website. 
 

 

4.  Parents or Leaders: A short 2 or 3 sentence 

commentary is needed for each Cloverbud. 

Include name, club, years in 4-H, what the 

Cloverbud made, and how they will use it. 

For helpful tips, please see the resources on 

the Creative Fiber Arts page of the CCE 

website.  

http://ccelivingstoncounty.org/4-h-youth

